
                                               From:  Santa Clause 

   101 Center Ice Land, North Pole 

                                                                                                    United States  

 

Dear Abby,  

 I have seen that you have been a good girl this year, always listening to your 

parents and doing well in school. I have also heard that you have been wanting new Poly 

Pockets and Zu Zu pets. My elves have been working extremely hard to keep up with the 

demands of all the little girls and boys of the world. Please be sure to continue to listen to 

your parents. Remember to finish your carrots and string beans at dinner; they are for you 

and not your dog Scruffy. The same goes for your room as well. Do not just brush your 

dirt and toys under the bed or I will not be able to get all the items on your Christmas list. 

In order for children to receive the Christmas gifts they need to continue to listen and be 

good all year long. Please don’t ever be afraid to write me again as I will always try to 

write back and show you that Santa is always near.  

Sincerely Yours,  

Santa Clause  


